MONSANTO CaHEMICAL COMPANY

OrGANIC CHEMICALS DIVISION
STt. Louis, MiSSOURI

AIRMAIL November 4, 19472

University of Kansas
Physical Education Department
Lawrence, Kansas

Gentlemen: Mr. Frank E. Milligan

Thank you for your purchase order No. 1398 for 150
pounds of Chlorine.

The forms PD-190 which you enclosed, however, are no
longer acceptable. The War Production Board has re-
vised these application forms, and you will find
copies of the new PD-190's attached.

We are returning your order and ask that you submit
it to us with the new forms completed before November
10, if delivery is desired in December.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Cordially yours

fos Batstl

Pat Costello
pC Acids & Heavy Chemicals Dept.

Mre. Hulteen-

You can fill out this chlorine application, and
return it, with the POV to the “ompany.

Seaver Owen



